Note on discontinuation of paper-based Knowledge Tests 
Following an instruction from HAUC(UK), all paper-based Knowledge Tests were discontinued from May 31st 2021. 
From June 1st 2021, only computer-based exams can be taken by candidates. These can be booked in the usual way on Walled Garden. 
If you have any questions, please email 
centresupport@cityandguilds.com


